Books We Read Together

*Alphabet Mystery

*Alphabet Rescue

*Tiki Tiki Tembo

*Pete the Cat School Shoes

*Many nursery rhymes from our new read-
ing materials.

*We read our first book together at small
groups on Friday! We practiced tracking
the words T can . Great job!

Sight words: I can

Our Specials Schedule

Mon- Guidance and Music

Tues-PE

Wed- Media

Thurs— Music and Library

Fri—- PE

Library books come home Thursdays! It
is a great idea to have a special place to
keep library books at home. Please
Your child puts the book in our

when they unpack their bag. Enjoy! We
will be checking out a book next week.

Upcoming Dates
*Homecoming dress-up days are next week! /

*Monday-Neon day-wear

*Tuesday-Favorite book character dress-up day
*Wednesday-Dress Wacky and mixed-up
*Thursday-Pajama day (again!)

*Friday- Black and Gold- Go RAMS!
*Homecoming parade is Thursday night in Altoona
*Homecoming football game is Friday night!

*No school Monday September 23rd for teacher meet-

ings.
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order form is a fundraiser for our play-
ground. Please send back the order form with cash in
an envelope or check made out to Willowbrook by
next Friday Sept. 13th. Every child will get a shirt so I
will need the gold sheet returned with a size.

Mrs. Dangel's Class

September 6th, 2019

Dear Parents,

It was a busy short week in our class! We learned to ro-
tate to 4 different small group reading activities throughout the
day including the teacher table. We played a sound game and read
our first book together! We are learning to work at a level 1
whisper level during small groups so that the teacher table can
focus to learn. We are learning to follow directions for the ipad
GEP' our table work activity (we focused on names this week), and
the independent activity for each day. Each class also went to
] the other Kindergarten rooms for an activity this week.

In math we focused on the square, triangle, and started
| rectangle work on Friday. Thank you for going over the math pa-
pers that are in folders that we do in class together. We also did
| our first math small groups on Friday where we had 3 different
activities to do including a teacher activity. Next week we will
| finish shapes with a focus on the hexagon, some math games, and
an assessment of knowing our 5 shapes.

In science we released 3 butterflies, watched 4 caterpil-
lars go into chrysalis, and observed how fast our little caterpil-
lars are growing. We are learning that insects have 3 body parts
and other facts. We drew a butterfly in our science notebook.
We will continue to think about what all plants and animals need
to live as we watch our monarchs.

We had our first ticket count on Friday as students have
been earning many RAMS way tickets for showing expected be-
haviors. Our class will also be first fo choose a prize from the
school wide cart on Wednesday. It was fun fo celebrate our first
W chart fill with a cozy pajama day Friday. See our picture be-
low. Have a great weekend!

Field trip information notes are coming soon!

Have you checked out our Classroom website at
mrsdangel.weebly.com ? It has more pictures and information
about our class. In the future the hewsletter will hot be linked
t0 Your email, rather I will send a link to the website.
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